Dear St. Clare of Montefalco Families,

As many of you know, Governor Whitmer closed all schools until April 5, 2020. The Archdiocese of Detroit is addressing the closure and their response is shared in the link below. Please read the letter.

https://aod.app.box.com/s/ttesv757diwkrcmv6rgpixpp2m73q730

Know that we feel very well prepared at St. Clare of Montefalco. Next week will be our Spring Break. The scheduled Virtual Instructional Practice Day will not occur Tuesday. We will begin our distance learning on Monday, March 23, 2020 as directed by the AOD.

Please watch for eblasts and messages coming from the school and your teachers over the course of next week. We will keep you in the loop as best we are able.

Peace to you, Ann K Crowley Educator/Principal St. Clare of Montefalco School 313 647 5129